Office of the Executive Engineer,
Mayurbhanj Investigation Division, Udala.

Email Id: eemid.udala@rediffmail.com

Phone /Fax N0.06795-232236
XXXX

Lr.No.__\ 68 9 D . W 20\€

To
The Divisional Forest Officer,
Baripada Forest Division

Sub: - Submission of proposal for Diversion of 12.274Ha of Forest land for Sono
Irrigation Project in Kaptipada Sub-Division of Mayurbhanj District.

Ref: - Your Lr.No.7394 dt.28.11.2015.

Sir,

With Ref. to the subject and letter no. cited above,| am to intimate that the joint
verification of the forest land with range officer Dukura and Udala completed. We have also
submitted the enumeration list of trees standing on the forest land.

| would therefore request to kindly submit the diversion proposal to higher officer.

Yours faithfully,

L4

Executive Eng'inegf,g
Mayurbhanj Investigation Division,
Udala.



